
BUDGET PUBLIC NOTICE 

Chester Public Utility District 
 

 

The Chester Public Utility District Board of Directors 

accepted a preliminary fiscal year 2020-2021 budget during 

the June 16, 2020 regular Board meeting.   A public hearing 

will be held on July 21, 2020 to receive input from the public 

before final budget adoption.  The Board meeting will be held 

at 251 Chester Airport Way, Chester, and start at 3:00pm.  

Face masks will be provided and social distancing will be 

followed.  Attached is the preliminary budget main page.  

Please call the CPUD office at 530-258-2171 if you would 

like to attend the meeting or review the entire preliminary 

budget prior to the Board meeting.   

 

Thank You. 


